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Galloway Township, NJ –  The Graduate Research Symposium, hosted by the School of 
Graduate and Continuing Studies at Stockton University, will showcase research by master’s 
degree candidates in the Campus Center Event Room on Thursday, April 30, 2015 from 6-8 
p.m.  

A unique educational and networking event, the Graduate Research Symposium encourages 
interdisciplinary exchange, bringing together graduate students from the sciences and 
humanities. The spring symposium will include research from five programs including American 
Studies, Criminal Justice, Computational Science, Education and Occupational Therapy.  
 
“The graduate students’ projects signify their commitments to practitioner-based research, 
academic excellence, and are comprised in oral and poster presentations," said Dr. Lewis 
Leitner, dean of the School of Graduate and Continuing Studies.   
 
For more information about this event, please visit stockton.edu/grad or e-mail 


